
From:
To: SizewellC
Subject: EDF
Date: 12 October 2021 23:46:40

Dear Planning Inspectorate,
I would like to add my voice to the chorus of condemnation heaped on the completely
unworkable projects, Sizewell C & D.
The technology is untried, the site is unstable and the roadbuilding  and closure of rights of
way as planned are untenable and out of all proportion to the benefits promised twenty
years down the line.
Fourthly the effect on the fragile habitats throughout Suffolk and beyond is completely
unacceptable. Net Gain is an empty pair of buzzwords that mean nothing without the
engagement of the majority of the people in this area. This is not forthcoming and
presenting the Fission Reactor as a wonderful 'carbon free' technology is simply
misleading. 
Getting young people posing in hard hats and hi viz jackets is also misleading  in my
opinion and if people ever learned the truth about working on decommissioning nuclear
power stations they would never, ever support this scheme to commission a pair of untried
reactors.
Yours Faithfully
Keyes




